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On Wednesday, April  21st, Christina Coughlin, Assistant Commissioner at
NYSED, joined us for a webinar to discuss the EANS program and how it will
be implemented in New York. See below for the recording.

See below for a transcript of the Q and A session with Christina Coughlin.

Download (PDF, 117KB)

 

On Friday,  April  23rd,  we presented a  webinar  in  partnership  with  The
Jewish Education Project and Teach Coalition on how schools can use their

https://agudah.org/webinars-on-the-eans-program/
https://agudah.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/EANS-FAQ-with-Christina-Coughlin.pdf


EANS funds. See below for the recording.


